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The investment of the Children's Emergency Hospital of the Clinical Center of the University of Pécs is progressing well
On Friday, the inauguration ceremony was held at the Paediatric Clinic of the Clinical Center of the University of Pécs, as the future Paediatric Emergency Unit reached its highest point. The new building will cover 1300 m2 and almost the same part of the existing paediatric clinic building complex will be renovated with a total of around HUF 2.5 billion in non-reimbursable funding under the Széchenyi 2020 program.
